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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT

This announcement is made by New Huo Technology Holdings Limited (the “Company” and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis.

The Company noticed that the cryptocurrency exchange Huobi “火必” (formerly known as 
“火幣”) tweeted on the 26th May 2023 to announce the launch of “Huobi Hong Kong” (“火幣香
港”) and ready to provide users with cryptocurrency trading services.

The board of directors of the Company (“Board”) hereby clarifies that the Group has no business 
or shareholding relationship with “Huobi Hong Kong” (“火幣香港”). The company, after inquired 
with Mr. Li Lin, the controlling shareholder and chairman of the Board, also clarifies that Mr. 
Li Lin has no business or shareholding relationship with “Huobi Hong Kong” (“火幣香港”).

For the clarifications as stated above, shareholders and potential investors should refer to 
announcements published on the websites of The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited and 
the Company when seeking information about the Group.
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